Hi fellow retirees,

The NGAA West retiree group is sponsoring a picnic for all retirees on Tuesday, May 28, 2024.  
Please note that it is for ALL retirees of ACIC/DMA/NIMA/NGA, not just NGAA West members. 

As you probably already know, Don Poff no longer will be having his annual picnic and is joining forces with NGAA West. This picnic welcomes all of Don's picnic attendees to this gathering.
 
The following information summarizes the event. Hope to see all of you there.

NGAA-W  ANNUAL ALL RETIREE’S FALL PICNIC!!!!
This is for ALL retirees of NGA West and its predecessor organizations.
Date:  May 28, 2024 (Tuesday)
Location:  Cliff Cave St. Louis County Park Shelter, 806 Cliff Cave Road (in South County)
Time:  11 a.m. til ??
There is no cost, except that we hope you will bring a snack to share and your own beverages   (alcohol permitted).  Please plan to join your former coworkers to renew old friendships. 

Directions:  I-255 to South on Telegraph Road.  Turn left on Cliff Cave Road and stay on it until you arrive at the end at the parking lot for the shelter.
POCs:  Paulette Martin @ 314-809-2086 and Pat Reed @ 314-304-0292

The picnic committee would appreciate the assistance of a couple of able-bodied retirees to assist in the setting up of tables, signs, etc. If you are able and willing and are available around 10:30 on picnic day, please contact either Paulette or Pat to volunteer.

	
	



